
Extract from the 460th Meeting of the Agency, held on 13 September  
2005 in Headquarters, Johnstown Castle Estate, Wexford. 
 
9. Recommended Decision on an Application for a Waste Licence 
 Licensee: Brownfield Restoration Ireland Limited 

Whitestown Lower 
Stratford-on-Slaney 
Co Wicklow 

Register of Licence No:   204-1 
 

 The Directors considered a recommendation from the Office of Licensing and 
Guidance that the Agency approve the recommended decision to grant a Waste 
Licence.  The following documentation was submitted: recommended decision; 120 
third party submissions;  summary report of the Inspector and memorandum from P 
Nolan, Programme Manager..  A copy of the licence application was tabled.   

 
 P Larkin gave a presentation. 
 

Inspector’s Report  
The Directors noted the Inspector’s Report and the memorandum, dated 5 September 
2005, from P Nolan, Programme Manager, OLG. 
 
Recommended Decision 

 The Directors considered the Recommended Decision and, following detailed 
discussion, did not accept all of the Inspector’s recommendations on the grounds that 
the proposed Licence did not adequately take account of the need for the immediate 
remediation of the site.  It was decided that a revised document, incorporating the 
recommendations discussed at the meeting, would be prepared by the Office of 
Licensing and Guidance and submitted to the Directors for further consideration 

 


